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PRIVACY POLICY 

In accordance with state law, employees of the North Shelby Public Library and Mt Laurel Library shall 

maintain confidentiality concerning library use by any individual patron, including registration and 

circulation records of that patron and information concerning the use of the libraries by that patron. 

Consequently, employees should not make registration and circulation records open for inspection 

except as provided by Section 41-8-10 of the Code of Alabama, 1975. Employees may permit inspection 

of registration and circulation records of a minor child to the parent of the minor child. Any comment or 

release of information to the public should be made only upon approval from the Director. 

This Privacy Statement was last revised on May 3, 2021.  We may change this Privacy Statement at any 

time and for any reason. 

If we make a significant change to our Privacy Statement, we will post a notice on the homepage of our 

web site for a period of time after the change is made. 

 

http://alisondb.legislature.state.al.us/acas/CodeOfAlabama/1975/41-8-10.htm
http://alisondb.legislature.state.al.us/acas/CodeOfAlabama/1975/coatoc.htm

